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Appendix 3 
 
Estates Pride Large Scale Projects 
 
Maple Drive, Chellaston - Improvement of paths, resurfacing of Drying areas, install 
new benches. Site visit carried out, awaiting costings.  Work to be tendered out after 
Christmas.  Approximate completion date of March 2010. 
 
Littleover - Hartshorne Rd/Trusley Gardens/Marston Close/Oaklands Ave- 
Resurfacing Drying areas, widening existing paths, replacing wooden fencing with 
metal.  Surveyor compiling costings, prior to tender. Approximate completion date of 
May/June 2010. 
 
Filbert Walk, Chellaston- Metal fencing to drying areas, extra lighting, rerouting 
pathways. Meeting to discuss resolving ASB issues held in summer.  Site visit to be 
carried out before Christmas, to include Highways Dept to look at options with 
pathways to scheme.  Approximate completion date of April 2010. 
 
Carlyle St/Thackeray St/Sinfin Lane, Replacing front existing fencing to properties 
with black metal.  Work nearing completion, final part of Sinfin Lane to be carried out.  
Approximate completion date of January 2010. 
 
Ellesmere Avenue – Redesign bin stores to reduce flytipping problems, installing 
black metal fencing.  Extra lighting and fencing.  Structural engineer from Roman 
House required to look at site, due to existing walls to stores attachment to 
garages. Approximate completion date of April/May 2010.  
 
Victory Road -Replace existing front fencing with black metal.   Pre-Contract 
meeting on 4 December 2009.  Work to start before Christmas.  Approximate 
completion date of February 2010. 
 
Shakespeare Street/Barrie Drive/Osmaston Park Rd- Replace existing front 
fencing with black metal.  Pre contract meeting to be arranged before Christmas with 
Derwent Fencing.  Work to commence possibly end of January and will take 
approximately 10 weeks.  Approximate completion date of end of March 2010. 
 
Whitecross House – Patio area to rear of Common Room to be upgraded and 
tarmacing and landscaping to front entrance.  Site visit with surveyor before 
Christmas followed by consultation.  Approximate completion date of April 2010. 
 
Allenton/Alvaston- Harvey Road Project- Consultation held at Boulton Primary 
School on 24 November 2009.  Landscape Architect Groundwork, are finalising 
results from all consultations, with masterplan objectives to be presented to Local 
Councillors at Consultation meeting on 14 December 2009, at Cardinal Square.  This 
work is ongoing. 
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